
GLEN BARTON

Joined the club in 1983 and served as executive 

committee member. He loved the game of horseshoes 

and was very competitive, with a 40% average, but a 

fun guy to play against. He died suddenly of a heart 

attack on November 11, 1996. 

GLEN BARTON MEMORIAL AWARD HIGHEST AVERAGE  FOR 1 NIGHT OVER HIS FINAL AVERAGE

2000

STARTED IN 1997 BY PRESIDENT CHRIS GORMAN TO HONOUR THE MEMORY OF GLEN BARTON

PAST RECIPIENTS 

1997   Lloyd Harvey       1998  John Loder          1999  Wayne Moore     2000  Lloyd Harvey

Lloyd Harvey

August 10, 2000 

1 night  56.5 %

Final      37.6 %

Difference 18.9%

Resenting the award last years recipient Wayne Moore


